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ITEM A NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLOR WALTERS - FUNDING SHORTFALL - 
WOLLONGONG SHUTTLE BUS 

Councillor Walters has submitted the following Notice of Motion – 

“I formally move that –  

1 Wollongong City Council request that the General Manager approaches Wollongong University to 
discuss meeting the 25% shortfall for the Wollongong Shuttle funding (Route 55A and 55C). (12.5% 
funding from University of Wollongong and Wollongong City Council.)   

2 The General Manager report back to Council on the outcomes of the discussions with the University 
of Wollongong. This reporting occur in the form of a briefing to take place as soon as possible. 

3 Wollongong City Council requests the official total costings from Transport for NSW for meeting the 
25% proposed funding component so that Council and the University can consider the full 
implications of this fund-sharing agreement.” 
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